PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Clothing
¢ Do you know that the clothing production industry is estimated to be responsible for about 20% of global
clean water pollution from dyeing and finishing products. You can reduce the impact of your clothing by
donating used clothing. Our clothing drive continues until the end of January. Bring in your gently used
clothing. Boxes are placed around the main floor of the school.

Exams
e Any student with an IEP who would like to write any of their exams in AR or the library must come to
room 102 to sign up before January 17" with Ms. Delaney or Ms. Longley.

Library
e All library books are now overdue! Check under your bed. Clean out your locker. Help us get ready for
Semester 2! Retumn your library books today. Need to read? If you absolutely must have a book to read
over the exam period, come to the library to sign out one of our White Pine novels. A reminder to the
Battle of the Books team that we are meeting today at lunch in the library.

Music
e The Unplugged Project will rehearse today at lunch in the instrumental room. Bring your lunches and
please be on time and ready to go at 10:40 sharp.

e Jazz Band will NOT rehearse today after school. Please see your Google classroom for more
information.

e On Thursday, February 13", we will be hosting our third café talent night of the year, and we would LOVE
for you to be involved! Audition sing ups for this fantastic night of music are now on the music room
windows. We hope that you will come out to participate and support your friends as we celebrate the
season of LOVE!

Rugby
e All girls wanting to play 15’s rugby this spring, there is a meeting today at lunch in room 304.

Student Council
e Attention all students! Student Council is hosting a semi-formal dance on. Tickets must be purchased by
February 17 by 3 pm. and behaviour contracts must be signed and returned by February 17 as well.
Contracts are available for PPHS students and guests outside room 232 and at the main office. Come
dressed to impress and dance the night away with your fellow staff and students!



